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Re:  District Grant P-4972 

 
Luke Brussel, from the Larchmont Native Plant Collective, has overseen “The 
Restoration of the Kane Park Initiative.”  He organized local volunteers and 
developed the process to help restore native plants to Kane Park, located in 
Larchmont, NY next to the Boston Post Road.   
 
The project’s mission is the restoration of the: ecological health, functions, 
aesthetic value and community use of Kane Park by replacing some of its sod 
grass turf with native plantings. 
 
Mr. Brussel’s work was brought to our club’s attention by Mark Kramer, Co-
Chair of the Town of Mamaroneck Sustainability Collaborative and the 
Sheldrake Environmental Center. 
 
Our funding went towards the purchase of native plants, gardening tools, 
trash bags and other equipment which were used, beginning in April. In 
addition, our club did volunteer work on the project. 
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